
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE WELL-BRAHAMS  
ARE HOLDING A SERIES OF FREE 

‘WARM MORNINGS’! 
 

R 

 

Join us for our first Warm Morning in the 
Memorial Hall and enjoy tea, coffee and cakes. 
Meet up with friends, or just have a break from 

working at home. Take part in a board game or 
even some indoor curling! And if you want a 

quieter time, the meeting room will be  
available too. All are welcome! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For information contact Hilary Burton on 07710787917, hb584@cam.ac.uk 

Thursday 8th December 
9am – 1pm 

(January, February & March dates will include hot soup as well 
as tea, coffee and cakes and will be announced on the 

village website: www.wilbrahams.co.uk and in the next edition 
of the Warbler) 

 


